
The Dartmouth Bookstore
Hanover, New Hampshire 03755

(603) 643-3616
FAX: (603) 643-5170

Patricia Hardenberg
Etna Library

May 17, 1990

Dear Ms. Hardenberg:

The Dartmouth Bookstore would like to donate a beautiful and
hopefully, in the Etna Library, well-borrowed set of BeatrixPotter books in the memory of Morris H. Hayes. Thanks to his and
Ethel's generosity the Etna Library continues to exist in it's
present location. I also know from observation that quite oftenMorris tended to repairs and yardwork at no cost to the Town of
Hanover.

Morris Hayes was the epitome of the handy "do-it-yourself"
Yankee - brimming with talent and common sense. Our Town is fast
losing people like Morris who watched and guided our communityinto becoming a great place to live and bring up a family.
Etna Morris will be missed by all his neighbors and friends who
benefited from his talents and generosity.

cel Ethel Hayes

David M. Cioffi
Manager

Regards.

Dave


